
TWENTIETH ANNUAL 
TUERCK  

COMPETITION 
SATURDAY, 

MARCH 24 2018 

Times are being scheduled starting at noon at the 
 Belleville Philharmonic Hall 

116 North Jackson Belleville, IL

The competition is open to musicians who live or take music 
lessons in the Illinois Metro-East counties around Belleville. 

Solos should be a concerto or other selections with orchestral 
accompaniment.

Are you a musician 11th grade or younger 
looking to showcase your musical talent?

To get more info and a copy of the application and rules email 
bellevilleyouthorchestra@gmail.com 

or call 618-222-9218

Application Deadline March 17th


